
From: Jared Holsing 
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris  
Subject: [EXT] Excel Energy - Rate Increase Request 
Importance: High 

Hi Mr. Nelson, 

I am sending you this e-mail to express my concern regarding the huge rate increase request by Excel 
Energy.  I do not want the rate increase.  There is no substantial reason that Excel needs to have an 
increase.   
They have yet to provide the public with honest, fact based evidence that they must have this 
increase.  Nor have they provided to the public what they plan to do with the increase if you allow this 
to happen.   

I urge you to not allow an increase, there is no reason for it.  I’m sure their bank account is full enough. 

Respectfully, 

Jared Holsing 




